11/21/2014 6:20:33 AM
Dinner tonight

Hello everyone! Hope you are all successfully wrapping up the last of your meetings in India. Wanted
to send a reminder about our internal closing dinner tonight. 7:30 at Pan-Asian in the hotel. Since
most of us are hopping on a plane shortly after, dress will be more casual - no need for a jacket,
jeans are fine. Thanks for a phenomenal and successful week! See you tonight.

Morgan Crapps

SC Department of Commerce
(803) 447-5388 (cell)
Mcrapps@sccommerce.com
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